
Congregation of the Sisters of St. John the Baptist 

    Provincial House                                                         
            Old Madras Road 
                           Indira Nagar P.O  
                                                                                                                      Bangalore –560038 

Dear Sr. Lina Pantano and the participants of the Provincial Chapter, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

On this grace filled moments of your Provincial Chapter we offer you in to the hands 

of Jesus the Nazarene and we pray for its successful completion!  May he send His 

guardian Angels from heaven to guide you all throughout   Chapter days!  May our 

patron Saint John the Baptist’s Spirit of contemplation the Spirit of our beloved 

Founder and the perseverance of Mother Mary  help you to focus on the theme “Do 

not quench the Spirit…Test everything: retain what is good” 

 

United  in prayer, 

Sr. Mary Antony and Sisters 

Indian Province-Bangalore 


